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Dear Dr.Sharmin, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I would like to thank your 21 students from SYBA 
Psychology special for participating in World Alzheimer's Day' walkathon from 
St.Mira College to Maulana Azad Hall, Koregaon Park.  
 
I hope we keep collaborating further for more such meaningful drives. 
 
 
Thanks and Regards, 
Roohi Najiya 
Program Manager- Pune 

 
W: www.dignityfoundation.com 
Senior Citizen Helpline: 1800 267 8780 
 

Prof. Dr. Jaya Rajagopalan
Principal Incharge
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